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UPDATED GUIDANCE FROM BPF PIPES GROUP ON PE GAS PIPE JOINTING 

 

As part of its ongoing work to share pipeline engineering know-how, the BPF Pipes Group has 

updated its best practice guide on the joining of polyethylene (PE) pressure pipe systems for 

below ground gas applications.  The guide covers the joining of PE pipes, detailing the different 

methods available - electrofusion, butt fusion and mechanical fittings - and offers 

recommendations for the most appropriate solutions for different pipe sizes, pressure ratings 

and installation methods.  

 

With the need for safe and secure pipelines, together with the ever-present pressure on 

construction and operating costs, it is important that decision processes can be supported by 

sound reasoning and practical knowledge.  

 

Caroline Ayres, BPF Pipes Group Director, affirmed: “Members of the BPF Pipes Group offer all 

three jointing methods for PE pressure pipe systems for below ground gas applications.  We 

are therefore ideally placed to support engineers in their choice of product so that, when 

installed correctly, the pipeline is optimised for efficiency and longevity.  We are pleased that 

all Gas Industry Standards are now available free of charge from the Energy Networks 

Association.”  

 

The BPF Pipes Group has made the updated guidance available online, adding to a growing 

reference base for those working with plastic pipe systems across all utilities, construction and 

plumbing and heating. The guidance is available from https://bit.ly/3Kzb7um 

 

https://bit.ly/3Kzb7um

